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CIRCULAR LETTER #333 

TO:    All Interested Parties 
 
FROM:   Paul V. Buckley, Commissioner 
 
RE:    On-line payment of First Report of Injury Fines & 
    DIA Referral Fees now available 
 
Date:    March 9, 2010 
 
The Department of Industrial Accidents (DIA) is pleased to announce that, 
effective today, fines for First Report of Injury violations as well as DIA 
Referral Fees may be paid on-line via the agency website – 
www.mass.gov/dia. 
 
The new service will work in conjunction with on-line (ACH) debit and 
credit card functionality, making the filing of these payments more efficient 
and timely, while reducing the potential of lost invoices, checks and late 
filings.  This new service demonstrates the on going commitment of the 
Patrick/Murray administration to enhanced productivity and quality 
customer service. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Paul V. Buckley 
Commissioner 

http://www.mass.gov/dia

